
August ALPOA (Alto Lakes Projects, Outreach & Activities) Newsletter 

Welcome to August! I can’t think of anything more welcome or more enjoyed than the rains we 

have had during this year’s monsoon season. Seeing everything so green renews my spirit! 

ALPOA sponsored the July 3rd parade and Rally Round the Flag program and the feedback has 

been tremendous. It is you, the members, who made this day so wonderful! Please check out 

our website https://alpoa.info/   for photos under photo gallery. 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS!!!  

Murder Mystery Dinner - “lights out at lonesome gulch”  

Theatre Show Sept. 14,15 in the Pavilion 

Make your reservations starting August 1 by calling ALGCC reservations desk at 575 336-

4231 

This is ALPOA’s gift to you, the ALGCC member so you will only be paying for your 

dinner/drinks. No charge for the hilarious and mysterious show! 

Also, if you want to volunteer to help with setting up “Lonesome Gulch”, we will be 

working to do this on Monday, Sept. 13. Please contact me at 325 656-7655 call or text. 

Signs are now up on both sides of the cart crossings to warn street traffic and hopefully create a 

safer path for golfers. Please be alert as you approach these crossings when you are driving on 

roadways. 

Remember to check our website as well as our Facebook page; ALPOA, Alto, New Mexico. 

Please join our page for up-to-date information regarding all things ALPOA. 

Have a beautiful August! Dedra Mergele 

ALPOA President 2021 

https://alpoa.info/

